
                 

 

 
21st April 2017 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
I would like to extend a warm welcome back to school 
after the Easter break.  We are very pleased and proud to 
have received a “good” Ofsted report this week.  Thank 
you for all the support you give this school.  
 
This week has seen the school launch “Accelerated 
Reader”, an evidence-based strategy, known to have a 
positive impact on reading.  Thank you to Miss Jarvis and 
Mrs. Thompson for all their work in getting this started. 
 
Jane Sendall, 
Headteacher 

 

 

 
 
Below is a link to 
the East Anglian 
Daily Times 
article about the 
Ofsted outcome: 
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The Book Fair is coming! 

On Wednesday 26th April, we will have the Scholastic Travelling Books delivered 
to Place Farm Primary Academy! 

We will be lucky enough to have the fair for the remainder of the week, where 
the children can browse the books with their classes during the day and then 

purchase their choices after school! 

There will be hundreds of books from only £2.99 and for each book purchased, 
we will earn free books for our school library! 

Opening times for our Book Fair will be 3.20pm – 3.45pm in the Main School 
Hall on the following two days: 

Thursday 27th April and Friday 28th April 
 

Keep a look-out for a letter and Scholastic leaflet coming home with the children with 
additional information. 

In the Autumn term, we took just over £1300 in purchases, which gave us £813.70 to spend on 
books for our school.  Let’s see if we can top that with our first Spring Book Fair! 

       

  

 

 

 

Friends of Place Farm Primary Academy 

Friends of Place Farm Primary Academy have received 
a cheque from Bag2school for £72.00 from the 
collection in March.                              

Thank you very much for your donations! 

April 
Monday 24th April – Guides/Scouts to wear uniform 
Tuesday 25th April – Year 1 Punch and Judy Show 
Wednesday 26th April – Year 3 to visit Shimpling Farm 
Thursday/ Friday 27th -28th April – Book Fair  3:20 to 3:45 
Monday 1st May – School Closed (Bank Holiday) 
Thursday 4th May Kip on a Ship parents meeting 3.30pm-4.00pm 
Monday 8th May Year 1 Phonics screening meeting 2.30pm 

St. George’s Day 

Beavers, Rainbows, Brownies, 
Cubs, Scouts and Guides can all 

come to school proudly 
wearing their respective 

Association uniforms on Monday 
April 24th. This is because 
Scouting and Guiding 

commemorate England’s 
Patron Saint, St George, on April 

23rd. Furthermore, this is a 
wonderful opportunity for 
everyone to see how our 
children are involved in 

Community activities outside 
school. 

 


